

**Agenda**  
**Town of Skowhegan**  
**Opera House Committee Meeting**  
**3:00 P.M.**  
**Tuesday, August 16, 2022**  
**Municipal Building – Council Room**

**Committee Members:**

Cara Mason, Chairman  
Lyn Govoni  
Jeff Hewett  
Jon Kimbell  
Fred Liebfried  
Todd Smith

**Recording Secretary:**

Renee Belliveau

Call Meeting to order.

1. Approve Minutes from the July 19, 2022 meeting.
2. Discussion regarding the Skowhegan Opera House logo.
3. Update & discussion regarding the Opera House lighting.
4. Discussion and decision to recommend to the Selectmen to expend up to \$7,500.00 for the structural inspection of the grid in the Opera House.
5. Discussion and decision to recommend to the Selectmen to expend an amount, not to exceed, \$3,000.00 for the rigging inspection of the Opera House.
6. Update from FSOH regarding funding and fundraisers.

**Adjourn Meeting.**

**Minutes  
Town of Skowhegan  
Opera House Committee Meeting  
3:00 P.M.  
Tuesday, July 19, 2022  
Municipal Building – Council Room**

**Committee Members:**

Cara Mason, Chairman  
Jeff Hewett  
Jon Kimbell  
Fred Liebfried

**Absent:**

Todd Smith  
Lyn Govoni

**Recording Secretary:**

Renee Belliveau

Call Meeting to order.

Cara Mason called the meeting to order at 3:01 PM.

1. Approve Minutes from the June 21, 2022 meeting.

Motion by Jeff Hewett, second by Jon Kimbell to approve the minutes from the June 21, 2022 meeting. V- 4/0, motion carried.

2. Discussion and decision to accept the Skowhegan Opera House logo.

Jon Kimbell asked who created the logo. Cara Mason stated that it was done by Bromar Printing. Fred Liebfried said it's important to have branding and a logo that we will be sticking with for decades. His feelings towards the logo presented are that the use of color is good overall, however, it's flat, not joyous and there isn't any spirit in it. He thanked the Friends of the Opera House for getting it out to the board, but not something he's happy with the logo itself.

Jon Kimbell asked why the logo was created. Lyn wanted a logo for when paperwork was sent out or created. Lyn was the driving force.

Motion by Jeff Hewett, second by Fred Liebfried to table the discussion and decision on the logo so that a full discussion can take place as an entire group. V- 4/0, motion carried.

3. Update from FSOH regarding funding and fundraisers.

N/A Lyn Govoni absent from the meeting.

Jon Kimbell asked about a lighting update. Cara Mason said she left several messages with the man from Port Lighting. She has not received a return call from him and hasn't been able to have a discussion with him.

**Adjourn Meeting.**

Meeting adjourned at 3:29 pm.